Department of Energy

Western Area Power Administration
Rocky Mountain Customer Service Region
P.O. Box 3700
Loveland, CO 80539-3003

June 2, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to inform you that RMC, Inc. of Lakewood, Colorado, is in the process of doing
environmental surveys for Western Area Power Administration’s (Western) Granby Pumping
Plant-Windy Gap Transmission Line. The surveys are in preparation for rebuilding and

upgrading the transmission line.

Precautions including the use of existing trails or roads, closing gates, and avoiding wet areas
will be exercised. Western will be responsible for any damages that may occur as a result of

this activity. The éurvey work is expected to begin the week of June 13th, 2005.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Western’s Lands Division at 1-800-

472-2306.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,

Carey Ashton
Realty Officer




